
Tillamook County Community Advisory Council     

Wednesday, April 12, 2017, 3:00 -5:00 pm 

 

AGENDA ITEMS: 

Chair opened the meeting at 3:02 and welcomed everyone.  The committee approved the agenda, as 

well as the March minutes.   

Incentive Funds Update, Opioid Summit 

Heather White discussed the tobacco cessation project, which should be starting up at the end of 

May, after final approval.  There will be 12 slots for participants, who may be referred directly to 

Heather.  She also spoke about the OHP and You classes which are in the works.  Kelly White is 

the contact for the upcoming Opioid Summit this Friday in Seaside and scholarships are available. 

Community Education Sub-Committee Update 

Romy shared that the committee is planning showings of Resilience in north and south county, and 

may partner with the school.  She also spoke about upcoming trainings on resources for children in 

trauma, possible tobacco outreach, speakers for community presentations, and the need for 

volunteers to table at the Early Childhood Preschool Exams.  

Early Learning Hub 

Eva Manderson presented about the local Early Learning Hub, which provides services to very 

young children in our county.   

Tillamook Community Health Update 

Ari Wagner presented updated health statistics for Tillamook County.  A link to the PowerPoint for 

the presentation is forthcoming. 

The meeting adjourned at 4:55pm.  

The next meeting is May 10, 2017, 3:00-5:00pm at Tillamook Bay Community College.    


